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Portsmouth, NH According to the Redgate-Kane team, following all the necessary project approvals,
HubSpot has committed to moving the company’s office to the Thomas J. McIntyre Federal Building.
 

Once the project completes the City Council, National Park Service and permitting processes,
HubSpot will occupy the majority of the office space and become the anchor tenant at the McIntyre
site. 

“It’s critical for the success of our offices to be involved in the local community and we’re excited and
energized to be a part of a proposed project that would attract new residents, employees, and
customers to downtown Portsmouth,” said Ken Papa, senior director, global real estate and facilities
at HubSpot.

In 2015, HubSpot opened a small office in Portsmouth, New Hampshire because, while working with
a technical agency in the area, the company quickly realized that Portsmouth is home to talented
people who are passionate about helping customers. In just a few years, the team has grown by
over 600 percent – turning the small office into a bustling one with best-in-show support and
services teams.

“HubSpot is a growing company that has shown a tremendous commitment to Portsmouth, and
we’re thrilled that the company will be the anchor tenant at the McIntyre if the project moves forward
and secures the necessary approvals,” said Michael Kane of The Kane Company. “We’ve been
fortunate to have conversations with a variety of prospective tenants who are excited about the
potential McIntyre transformation. HubSpot, with its dynamic growth and innovation, is a perfect fit
and epitomizes the type of partner we envision for this site.”

The Redgate-Kane team has been working with the community, the city of Portsmouth and all
stakeholders over the past year to put forth the very best proposal for the McIntyre site that meets
National Park Service requirements. 

The project will feature significant open space (44% of the site with three new outdoor public
spaces), a large central plaza and four-season indoor community gathering space, a market for local
food and beverage vendors, a space for the U.S. Postal Service, and potential retail lifestyle
amenities such as a fitness center, grocer or brewery – all of which will be handicap accessible and



were prioritized during last year’s public input meetings. 

“We’re proud of the design and amenities that will be featured at the McIntyre, and are excited about
the next phase of this project,” said Steve Perdue of Redgate. “Our architects have worked closely
with our team to create a project that reflects the creativity and spirit of Portsmouth, and it’s fitting
that a growing company like HubSpot will become the anchor tenant at the McIntyre should this
project secure the necessary approvals.”

The Redgate-Kane development team has participated in more than 35 public meetings on the
McIntyre project over the past year, and incorporated extensive feedback from residents and
business and community leaders into the design. In January, the team unveiled a 3D model of the
proposed project to showcase the vision for the future of the McIntyre site.
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